
New Café Project for 

Balderton Playing Field 
Balderton Parish Council hopes to provide a café on the 

Coronation Street Playing Field, next to the Village 

Centre.  The building will include a public toilet for 

playing field users which will be accessible when the 

café is closed. 

The Council is looking to take out a very low, fixed rate 

interest loan of approximately £100,000 to help pay for 

the new building. 

Plans for the new facility can be viewed at the Council 

Office which is open Monday to Friday 10am-12 noon.  

Or, why not come along to the MacMillan Coffee 

Morning which is being held at the Village Centre on 

Friday September 30th from 10am to 12 noon.  Plans 

will be on display there and Councillors will be present 

to answer any questions you may have. 

Your opinion counts; we look forward to seeing you. 

Thank you,  

Balderton Parish Council. 


